Consultations on intellectual property issues
Norwegian Foreign Minister Jonas Gahr Støre’s report to the 26 July 2008 informal Trade Negotiations Committee meeting on his consultations on intellectual property issues:
As I said in my statement yesterday, I have been exploring the scope for ideas that might provide a way forward while also taking into account the overriding concerns of different members.  As you know, positions on some of these key issues are diametrically opposed, that has not changed during the days of consultation, and my inspiration has been that we cannot allow these difficulties to put in jeopardy the success of the meetings that we are holding in other parts of our system during these important days.

I have therefore been exploring whether we might find a way forward, which would not prejudice members' positions on the most difficult issues, such as the relationship to the Single Undertaking and the legal form of the outcome, but which could nevertheless give sufficient satisfaction to the membership and enable work to move ahead in a positive fashion.  These consultations have been constructive — I thank delegations for having come to meetings with a relatively open mind, without giving up any of their initial positions — but we have not yet reached a point where I am in a position to put forward specific proposals.
I intend to be continuing my contacts during the course of the day, and I hope delegations will continue to make themselves available in the same spirit. And I believe that in light of the progress that has been made on agriculture and NAMA, I will be looking to delegations to intensify their engagement and hopefully their willingness to show flexibility and creativity on these TRIPS issues.

(The issues are explained here)
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